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Please DO NOT appoint Israel Payton to the Board of Fish. 
He has been hand picked, in my opinion, by Bob Penney, Kenai Sportfishing Assoc., and Sen. Stoltze and will 
not be a good board member. 
This is a political appointment, not a scientific appointment. 
 
Thank you, 
Karen McGahan 
Nikiski, Alaska 
 

 


